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West connex is bad for the environment and for our local community. It is 

noisy, smelly and dirty near our house and I especially notice it while 
running in Sydney park. It is not good for anyone’s health and I’m very 

concerned about air pollution around St. Peter’s interchange. Having a 

seven lane highway going through our community is going to be a 
disaster 
 


